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  Downtown Owl Chuck Klosterman,2008-09-16 New York Times bestselling author
of The Nineties and “one of America’s top cultural critics” (Entertainment
Weekly) Chuck Klosterman’s debut novel brilliantly captures the charm and
dread of small-town life—soon to be a major motion picture starring Ed
Harris, Vanessa Hudgens, and Henry Golding! Somewhere in rural North Dakota,
there is a fictional town called Owl. They don’t have cable. They don’t
really have pop culture, but they do have grain prices and alcoholism. People
work hard and then they die. But that’s not nearly as awful as it sounds; in
fact, sometimes it’s perfect. Mitch Hrlicka lives in Owl. He plays high
school football and worries about his weirdness, or lack thereof. Julia Rabia
just moved to Owl. A history teacher, she gets free booze and falls in love
with a self-loathing bison farmer. Widower and local conversationalist Horace
Jones has resided in Owl for seventy-three years. They all know each other
completely, except that they’ve never met. But when a deadly blizzard—based
on an actual storm that occurred in 1984—hits the area, their lives are
derailed in unexpected and powerful ways. An unpretentious, darkly comedic
story of how it feels to exist in a community where local mythology and
violent reality are pretty much the same thing, Downtown Owl is “a satisfying
character study and strikes a perfect balance between the funny and the
profound” (Publishers Weekly).
  Sex, Drugs, and Cocoa Puffs Chuck Klosterman,2004-06-22 Now in paperback
after six hardback printings, the damn funny...wild collection of bracingly
intelligent essays about topics that aren't quite as intelligent as Chuck
Klosterman'(Esquire). Following the success of Fargo Rock City, Klosterman, a
senior writer at Spin magazine, is back with a hilarious and savvy manifesto
for a youth gone wild on pop culture and media, taking on everything from
Guns'n'Roses tribute bands to Christian fundamentalism to internet porn.
'Maddeningly smart and funny' - Washington Post'
  Paperback Crush Gabrielle Moss,2018-10-30 For fans of vintage YA, a
humorous and in-depth history of beloved teen literature from the 1980s and
1990s, full of trivia and pop culture fun. Those pink covers. That flimsy
paper. The nonstop series installments that hooked readers throughout their
entire adolescence. These were not the serious-issue novels of the 1970s, nor
the blockbuster YA trilogies that arrived in the 2000s. Nestled in between
were the girl-centric teen books of the ’80s and ’90s—short, cheap, and
utterly adored. In Paperback Crush, author Gabrielle Moss explores the
history of this genre with affection and humor, highlighting the best-known
series along with their many diverse knockoffs. From friendship clubs and
school newspapers to pesky siblings and glamorous beauty queens, these
stories feature girl protagonists in all their glory. Journey back to your
younger days, a time of girl power nourished by sustained silent reading. Let
Paperback Crush lead you on a visual tour of nostalgia-inducing book covers
from the library stacks of the past.
  Famous Drownings in Literary History Kevin Haworth,Jason Pettus,2012-10-08
What exactly does it mean to be young, Jewish and creative in 21st-century
America? How do you reconcile a quiet life in the Midwest with a parallel
life in Israel? And how do you fit in a five-year-old son with an interest in
frilly dresses? Ohio professor and celebrated cultural essayist Kevin Haworth
answers these questions and more in this, his debut full-length essay
collection; and the answers are part Sloane Crosley, part Philip Roth, with a
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dash of Malcolm Gladwell's intelligence and a pinch of Denis Johnson's poetic
style. Already the winner of a pre-publication grant from the Ohio Arts
Council, from a former winner of the Samuel Goldberg Prize for Jewish
fiction, this will be right up the alley of those who enjoy The Believer and
This American Life, a charming but darkly tinged look at circumcision,
terrorist bombers, the Catskills in the '70s, and all the other confusing
things that make up the life of post-9/11 Jewish American parents and
artists.
  I Wear the Black Hat Chuck Klosterman,2013-07-09 One-of-a-kind cultural
critic and New York Times bestselling author Chuck Klosterman “offers up
great facts, interesting cultural insights, and thought-provoking moral
calculations in this look at our love affair with the anti-hero” (New York
magazine). Chuck Klosterman, “The Ethicist” for The New York Times Magazine,
has walked into the darkness. In I Wear the Black Hat, he questions the
modern understanding of villainy. When we classify someone as a bad person,
what are we really saying, and why are we so obsessed with saying it? How
does the culture of malevolence operate? What was so Machiavellian about
Machiavelli? Why don’t we see Bernhard Goetz the same way we see Batman? Who
is more worthy of our vitriol—Bill Clinton or Don Henley? What was O.J.
Simpson’s second-worst decision? And why is Klosterman still haunted by some
kid he knew for one week in 1985? Masterfully blending cultural analysis with
self-interrogation and imaginative hypotheticals, I Wear the Black Hat
delivers perceptive observations on the complexity of the antihero (seemingly
the only kind of hero America still creates). As the Los Angeles Times notes:
“By underscoring the contradictory, often knee-jerk ways we encounter the
heroes and villains of our culture, Klosterman illustrates the passionate but
incomplete computations that have come to define American culture—and maybe
even American morality.” I Wear the Black Hat is a rare example of serious
criticism that’s instantly accessible and really, really funny.
  The Book of Basketball Bill Simmons,2010-12-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
The NBA according to The Sports Guy—now updated with fresh takes on LeBron,
the Celtics, and more! Foreword by Malcom Gladwell • “The work of a true fan
. . . it might just represent the next phase of sports commentary.”—The
Atlantic Bill Simmons, the wildly opinionated and thoroughly entertaining
basketball addict known to millions as ESPN’s The Sports Guy, has written the
definitive book on the past, present, and future of the NBA. From the age-old
question of who actually won the rivalry between Bill Russell and Wilt
Chamberlain to the one about which team was truly the best of all time,
Simmons opens—and then closes, once and for all—every major pro basketball
debate. Then he takes it further by completely reevaluating not only how NBA
Hall of Fame inductees should be chosen but how the institution must be
reshaped from the ground up, the result being the Pyramid: Simmons’s one-of-
a-kind five-level shrine to the ninety-six greatest players in the history of
pro basketball. And ultimately he takes fans to the heart of it all, as he
uses a conversation with one NBA great to uncover that coveted thing: The
Secret of Basketball. Comprehensive, authoritative, controversial, hilarious,
and impossible to put down (even for Celtic-haters), The Book of Basketball
offers every hardwood fan a courtside seat beside the game’s finest,
funniest, and fiercest chronicler.
  Requiem for a Paper Bag Davy Rothbart,2009-12-01 Hey! My name is Davy. I
make a magazine called Found. We publish notes & letters that folks find on
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the street. I asked my favorite writers, musicians, artists & entertainers to
tell me about the things they've found. These are the stories they've shared.
  The Fight Norman Mailer,2013-10-15 In 1974 in Kinshasa, Zaïre, two African
American boxers were paid five million dollars apiece to fight each other.
One was Muhammad Ali, the aging but irrepressible “professor of boxing.” The
other was George Foreman, who was as taciturn as Ali was voluble. Observing
them was Norman Mailer, a commentator of unparalleled energy, acumen, and
audacity. Whether he is analyzing the fighters’ moves, interpreting their
characters, or weighing their competing claims on the African and American
souls, Mailer’s grasp of the titanic battle’s feints and stratagems—and his
sensitivity to their deeper symbolism—makes this book a masterpiece of the
literature of sport. Praise for The Fight “Exquisitely refined and attenuated
. . . [a] sensitive portrait of an extraordinary athlete and man, and a
pugilistic drama fully as exciting as the reality on which it is based.”—The
New York Times “One of the defining texts of sports journalism. Not only does
Mailer recall the violent combat with a scholar’s eye . . . he also makes the
whole act of reporting seem as exciting as what’s occurring in the ring.”—GQ
“Stylistically, Mailer was the greatest boxing writer of all time.”—Chuck
Klosterman, Esquire “One of Mailer’s finest books.”—Louis Menand, The New
Yorker Praise for Norman Mailer “[Norman Mailer] loomed over American letters
longer and larger than any other writer of his generation.”—The New York
Times “A writer of the greatest and most reckless talent.”—The New Yorker
“Mailer is indispensable, an American treasure.”—The Washington Post “A
devastatingly alive and original creative mind.”—Life “Mailer is fierce,
courageous, and reckless and nearly everything he writes has sections of
headlong brilliance.”—The New York Review of Books “The largest mind and
imagination [in modern] American literature . . . Unlike just about every
American writer since Henry James, Mailer has managed to grow and become
richer in wisdom with each new book.”—Chicago Tribune “Mailer is a master of
his craft. His language carries you through the story like a leaf on a
stream.”—The Cincinnati Post
  Rock and Roll Will Save Your Life Steve Almond,2010-04-13 Drooling fanatic,
n. 1. One who drools in the presence of beloved rock stars. 2. Any of a genus
of rock-and-roll wannabes/geeks who walk around with songs constantly ringing
in their ears, own more than 3,000 albums, and fall in love with at least one
record per week. With a life that’s spanned the phonographic era and the
digital age, Steve Almond lives to Rawk. Like you, he’s secretly longed to
live the life of a rock star, complete with insane talent, famous friends,
and hotel rooms to be trashed. Also like you, he’s content (sort of) to live
the life of a rabid fan, one who has converted his unrequited desires into a
(sort of) noble obsession. Rock and Roll Will Save Your Life traces Almond’s
passion from his earliest (and most wretched) rock criticism to his eventual
discovery of a music-crazed soul mate and their subsequent production of two
little superfans. Along the way, Almond reflects on the delusional power of
songs, the awkward mating habits of drooling fanatics, and why Depression
Songs actually make us feel so much better. The book also includes: •
sometimes drunken interviews with America’s finest songwriters • a recap of
the author’s terrifying visit to Graceland while stoned • a vigorous and
credibility-shattering endorsement of Styx’s Paradise Theater •
recommendations you will often choose to ignore • a reluctant exegesis of the
Toto song “Africa” • obnoxious lists sure to piss off rock critics But wait,
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there’s more. Readers will also be able to listen to a special free mix
designed by the author, available online at www.stevenalmond.com, for the
express purpose of eliciting your drool. For those about to rock—we salute
you!
  The Nineties Chuck Klosterman,2022-02-08 An instant New York Times
bestseller! From the bestselling author of But What if We’re Wrong, a wise
and funny reckoning with the decade that gave us slacker/grunge irony about
the sin of trying too hard, during the greatest shift in human consciousness
of any decade in American history. It was long ago, but not as long as it
seems: The Berlin Wall fell and the Twin Towers collapsed. In between, one
presidential election was allegedly decided by Ross Perot while another was
plausibly decided by Ralph Nader. In the beginning, almost every name and
address was listed in a phone book, and everyone answered their landlines
because you didn’t know who it was. By the end, exposing someone’s address
was an act of emotional violence, and nobody picked up their new cell phone
if they didn’t know who it was. The 90s brought about a revolution in the
human condition we’re still groping to understand. Happily, Chuck Klosterman
is more than up to the job. Beyond epiphenomena like Cop Killer and Titanic
and Zima, there were wholesale shifts in how society was perceived: the rise
of the internet, pre-9/11 politics, and the paradoxical belief that nothing
was more humiliating than trying too hard. Pop culture accelerated without
the aid of a machine that remembered everything, generating an odd comfort in
never being certain about anything. On a 90’s Thursday night, more people
watched any random episode of Seinfeld than the finale of Game of Thrones.
But nobody thought that was important; if you missed it, you simply missed
it. It was the last era that held to the idea of a true, hegemonic mainstream
before it all began to fracture, whether you found a home in it or defined
yourself against it. In The Nineties, Chuck Klosterman makes a home in all of
it: the film, the music, the sports, the TV, the politics, the changes
regarding race and class and sexuality, the yin/yang of Oprah and Alan
Greenspan. In perhaps no other book ever written would a sentence like, “The
video for ‘Smells Like Teen Spirit’ was not more consequential than the
reunification of Germany” make complete sense. Chuck Klosterman has written a
multi-dimensional masterpiece, a work of synthesis so smart and delightful
that future historians might well refer to this entire period as
Klostermanian.
  Basic Methods of Policy Analysis and Planning -- Pearson eText Carl
Patton,David Sawicki,Jennifer Clark,2015-08-26 Updated in its 3rd edition,
Basic Methods of Policy Analysis and Planning presents quickly applied
methods for analyzing and resolving planning and policy issues at state,
regional, and urban levels. Divided into two parts, Methods which presents
quick methods in nine chapters and is organized around the steps in the
policy analysis process, and Cases which presents seven policy cases, ranging
in degree of complexity, the text provides readers with the resources they
need for effective policy planning and analysis. Quantitative and qualitative
methods are systematically combined to address policy dilemmas and urban
planning problems. Readers and analysts utilizing this text gain
comprehensive skills and background needed to impact public policy.
  Climate Change and Indigenous Peoples in the United States Julie Koppel
Maldonado,Benedict Colombi,Rajul Pandya,2014-04-05 With a long history and
deep connection to the Earth’s resources, indigenous peoples have an intimate
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understanding and ability to observe the impacts linked to climate change.
Traditional ecological knowledge and tribal experience play a key role in
developing future scientific solutions for adaptation to the impacts. The
book explores climate-related issues for indigenous communities in the United
States, including loss of traditional knowledge, forests and ecosystems, food
security and traditional foods, as well as water, Arctic sea ice loss,
permafrost thaw and relocation. The book also highlights how tribal
communities and programs are responding to the changing environments. Fifty
authors from tribal communities, academia, government agencies and NGOs
contributed to the book. Previously published in Climatic Change, Volume 120,
Issue 3, 2013.
  Being a Beast Charles Foster,2016-06-21 Prologue -- Becoming a beast --
Earth 1 : badger -- Water : otter -- Fire : fox -- Earth 2 : red deer -- Air
: swift -- Epilogue.
  The Fourth Dimension: Toward a Geometry of Higher Reality Rudy
Rucker,2014-08-18 One of the most talented contemporary authors of cutting-
edge math and science books conducts a fascinating tour of a higher reality,
the fourth dimension. Includes problems, puzzles, and 200 drawings.
Informative and mind-dazzling. — Martin Gardner.
  Exhaustion Anna K. Schaffner,2016-06-21 Today our fatigue feels chronic;
our anxieties, amplified. Proliferating technologies command our attention.
Many people complain of burnout, and economic instability and the threat of
ecological catastrophe fill us with dread. We look to the past, imagining
life to have once been simpler and slower, but extreme mental and physical
stress is not a modern syndrome. Beginning in classical antiquity, this book
demonstrates how exhaustion has always been with us and helps us evaluate
more critically the narratives we tell ourselves about the phenomenon.
Medical, cultural, literary, and biographical sources have cast exhaustion as
a biochemical imbalance, a somatic ailment, a viral disease, and a spiritual
failing. It has been linked to loss, the alignment of the planets, a perverse
desire for death, and social and economic disruption. Pathologized,
demonized, sexualized, and even weaponized, exhaustion unites the mind with
the body and society in such a way that we attach larger questions of agency,
willpower, and well-being to its symptoms. Mapping these political,
ideological, and creative currents across centuries of human development,
Exhaustion finds in our struggle to overcome weariness a more significant
effort to master ourselves.
  Fakebook Dave Cicirelli,2013-09-17 If you abandon your life to discover
yourself, can you discover your life by abandoning yourself? One October
morning, Dave Cicirelli announced on Facebook that he was quitting his job
and heading west. Many thought him brave-or crazy. No one guessed he was
lying. Fed up with Facebook's superficiality, Dave fictionalized his profile.
Fake Dave set off on a wild adventure, including TP'ing an Amish horse and
buggy and being kidnapped by a religious cult. But what began as a prank
quickly became a social experiment. Hundreds of people started following and
connecting over Fake Dave's journey. Meanwhile, the real Dave was
increasingly isolated by this secret and its implications. Hilarious and
profoundly honest, FAKEBOOK explores our cultural obsession with social media
and its powerful impact on our relationships, both online and in real life.
  The Divorce Papers Susan Rieger,2014-03-18 Sparkling and sophisticated,
this sometimes hilarious, sometimes heartbreaking debut novel tells the story
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of a very messy, very high-profile divorce and the endearingly cynical young
lawyer dragooned into handling it. Twenty-nine-year-old Sophie Diehl is happy
toiling away as a criminal law associate at an old-line New England firm,
where she very much appreciates that most of her clients are trapped behind
bars. Everyone at Traynor, Hand knows she abhors face-to-face contact, but
one week, with all the big partners out of town, Sophie is stuck handling the
intake interview for the daughter of the firm’s most important client. After
eighteen years of marriage, Mayflower descendant Mia Meiklejohn Durkheim has
just been served divorce papers in a humiliating scene at the popular local
restaurant, Golightly’s. Mia is now locked and loaded to fight her eminent
and ambitious husband, Dr. Daniel Durkheim, Chief of the Department of
Pediatric Oncology at Mather Medical School, for custody of their ten-year-
old daughter Jane. Mia also burns to take him down a peg. Sophie warns Mia
that she’s never handled a divorce case before, but Mia can’t be put off. The
way she sees it, it’s her first divorce, too. For Sophie, the whole affair
will spark a hard look at her own relationships—with her parents, colleagues,
friends, lovers, and, most important, herself. A rich, layered novel told
entirely through personal correspondence, office memos, e-mails, articles,
handwritten notes, and legal documents, The Divorce Papers offers a direct
window into the lives of an entertaining cast of characters never shy about
speaking their minds. Original and captivating, Susan Rieger’s brilliantly
conceived and expertly crafted debut races along with wit, heartache, and
exceptional comedic timing, as it explores the complicated family dynamic
that results when marriage fails—as well as the ever-present risks and
coveted rewards of that thing called love.
  Best. Movie. Year. Ever. Brian Raftery,2020-03-31 From a veteran culture
writer and modern movie expert, a celebration and analysis of the movies of
1999—“a terrifically fun snapshot of American film culture on the brink of
the Millennium….An absolute must for any movie-lover or pop-culture nut”
(Gillian Flynn). In 1999, Hollywood as we know it exploded: Fight Club. The
Matrix. Office Space. Election. The Blair Witch Project. The Sixth Sense.
Being John Malkovich. Star Wars: The Phantom Menace. American Beauty. The
Virgin Suicides. Boys Don’t Cry. The Best Man. Three Kings. Magnolia. Those
are just some of the landmark titles released in a dizzying movie year, one
in which a group of daring filmmakers and performers pushed cinema to new
limits—and took audiences along for the ride. Freed from the restraints of
budget, technology, or even taste, they produced a slew of classics that took
on every topic imaginable, from sex to violence to the end of the world. The
result was a highly unruly, deeply influential set of films that would not
only change filmmaking, but also give us our first glimpse of the coming
twenty-first century. It was a watershed moment that also produced The
Sopranos; Apple’s AirPort; Wi-Fi; and Netflix’s unlimited DVD rentals. “A
spirited celebration of the year’s movies” (Kirkus Reviews), Best. Movie.
Year. Ever. is the story of not just how these movies were made, but how they
re-made our own vision of the world. It features more than 130 new and
exclusive interviews with such directors and actors as Reese Witherspoon,
Edward Norton, Steven Soderbergh, Sofia Coppola, David Fincher, Nia Long,
Matthew Broderick, Taye Diggs, M. Night Shyamalan, David O. Russell, James
Van Der Beek, Kirsten Dunst, the Blair Witch kids, the Office Space dudes,
the guy who played Jar-Jar Binks, and dozens more. It’s “the complete
portrait of what it was like to spend a year inside a movie theater at the
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best possible moment in time” (Chuck Klosterman).
  The Writer's Way Jack Rawlins,1987
  Several Short Sentences About Writing Verlyn Klinkenborg,2013-04-09 An
indispensable and distinctive book that will help anyone who wants to write,
write better, or have a clearer understanding of what it means for them to be
writing, from widely admired writer and teacher Verlyn Klinkenborg.
Klinkenborg believes that most of our received wisdom about how writing works
is not only wrong but an obstacle to our ability to write. In Several Short
Sentences About Writing, he sets out to help us unlearn that “wisdom”—about
genius, about creativity, about writer’s block, topic sentences, and
outline—and understand that writing is just as much about thinking, noticing,
and learning what it means to be involved in the act of writing. There is no
gospel, no orthodoxy, no dogma in this book. Instead it is a gathering of
starting points in a journey toward lively, lucid, satisfying self-
expression.
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